
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

16th May 2025 
 

Dear families,  

Nationally, this week all Year 6 children in the country have been sitting their end of KS2 tests. I am very proud 

that our Year 6 children have truly demonstrated the Eastfield core values this week – they have been resilient, 

respectful, caring towards one another and have shown pride in their efforts and achievements.   
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week!  

 

 
Class 1 Daniele P 

Class 2 Muhammad R 

Class 3 Jaskirat S 

Class 4 Theodore P 

Class 5 Tieran B 

Class 6 Uriel S 

Class 7 William T 

Class 8 Annabelle OE 

Class 9 Botan J 

Class 10 Lewie J 

Class 11 Jessica T 

Class 12 Tarnpreet K 

Class 13 Lacey H 

Class 14 Keeva DR 

Dates for 1st ½ of Summer Term 2025 
 

Tuesday 20th May 2:30pm – Year 1 (Class 3 and 4) 
Parents Phonics Information session  
 

Friday 23rd May – Class photos + Y6 Leavers photos 
 

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May – school closed   
 

Monday 2nd June at 8:40am – school reopens 
 

Monday 2nd June – Y4 Multiplication Check 
 

Monday 9th June – Y1 phonics check (and Y2 re-sits) 
 

Week beginning 30th June – Y6/ Y7 secondary 
transition week 
 

Tuesday 1st July – stay and play for new Reception 
families  
 

Tuesday 8th July 9am – New Reception parents 
meeting (parents only) 
 

Wednesday 9th July – End of year school reports sent 
out to parents  
 

Thursday 10th July – Parent’s evening drop in to 
discuss reports / books   
 

Tuesday 15th July – Upper Phase Summer concert at 
St Matthew’s church  
 

Friday 18th July – Year 6 Leaver’s assembly 9:30am 
 

Friday 18th July – school breaks up at 1:45pm  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Wrap Around After School Provision  

As of Monday 2nd June, we will be offering wrap around 

childcare provision from 3:20-5:30pm daily. Please contact 

Miss Tour, our wrap around care Manager via email 

breakfastclub@eastfieldpri.co.uk to reserve your child’s 

place.   

SCHOOL 

DINNER 

MENU  

NEXT WEEK 

IS WEEK 2 

I would like to say thank you to all the 

families in Year 6 for their support this 

week with the SATs tests, the children 

were a credit to you!  
 

I hope that you all have a lovely 

weekend.   

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher 

   

 

Calling all Year 1 parents! 

Do you know what a phoneme is? 

Do you know what a grapheme is? 

Do your children talk about alien words? 

Do you know what blending and segmenting  

for learning to read are? 

Do your children come home talking about going to Mrs Bird’s room and reading a book of 

words? 
 

Come and find out the answers to all these questions next Tuesday afternoon at 2:30pm.  

On Tuesday 20th May Mrs Fellows and Mrs Bird will be  

delivering a parents phonics information session. In Year  

1 all children have to sit the Government’s phonics check  

week beginning 9th June and we need your help to support  

your child with ‘passing’ this check (if your child does not  

pass in Year 1 then they have to re-sit in Year 2).  

 

National 

Smile Month  
Next week, all 

children will be 

sent home with a 

‘free’ toothbrush 

and some 
toothpaste.  
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